
Hello my little coconuts,  

 
I miss seeing your smiling faces, it has been very strange not seeing you every day at school. I 
hope all of you and your families are doing well. 
 
I have been keeping busy at home reading books, baking and doing puzzles. I have also been 
reading your mythical bear writing and they are very good, well done!  
 
Hopefully, you’re all doing well with your weekly homework, remember to remind your 
parents/carers that they can email us if they have any questions. I look forward to seeing what 
you have done when we go back to school. 
 
Keep washing your hands often for at least 20 seconds, stay safe and have fun!  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I miss our daily jokes during afternoon register, so 
I will put one at the end of the letter each week. If 
you think of a good one, write it down and you can 
tell it at school. 

 
Yours truly,  

Miss Rutter 

Q. How does the scientist get rid 
of his bad breath?  
 

           😂 

 
A. Experi - mints 

Joke of the 
Week 


